
 
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 10:30 AM 

To: vwiles@tcfvic.org.au 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: (AM2015/250 and Ors) Group 4 Awards [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Vivienne 
 
Your request for an extension of time to file submissions is granted.  Your submissions are due by 
4pm on Monday 23 April. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  

 
 
From: Vivienne Wiles [mailto:vwiles@tcfvic.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 10:08 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: (AM2015/250 and Ors) Group 4 Awards 

 
Dear AMOD, 
 
Re: Group 4 Awards – Decision [2018] FWCFB 1548 
 
If refer to the decision of the Full Bench issued on 21 March 2018 above. 
 
The Decision provided an opportunity for interested parties to provide responses by 4.00pm, 
Thursday 19 April 2018. 
 
The CFMEU – Manufacturing Division has an interest in the Dry Cleaning and Laundry Industry Award 
2010 in Group 4F. 
 
Unfortunately, due to a combination of reasons the CFMEU - Manufacturing Division was not in a 
position to provide its response by the indicated date. 
 
The CFMEU – Manufacturing Division respectfully requests an extension until 4.00pm, Monday 23 
April 2018 to file its response. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Vivienne Wiles 
(National Industrial Officer) 

mailto:vwiles@tcfvic.org.au
mailto:mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au
mailto:vwiles@tcfvic.org.au


 
CFMEU – Manufacturing Division 
540 Elizabeth Street, Melbourne 
(t) 03 9639 2955  (f) 03 9639 2944 
(m) 0419 334 102  (e) vwiles@tcfvic.org.au 
  
Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message. 
 

If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, or responsible for the delivery of this message to such person, you should not copy, 

disclose or distribute this communication without the written authority of the TCFUA (National Office).  In such instances, you should delete and 
destroy all copies and kindly notify the sender by return email immediately. 
 

Please advise the TCFUA (National Office) immediately if you or your employer does not consent to receiving messages of this kind. 
 

Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of the TCFUA (National Office) shall be 

understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.  All liability for direct and indirect loss arising from this email and any attachments is hereby 
disclaimed to the extent permitted by law. 
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